
 

 
 

UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 
 REGION III 
 1650 Arch Street 
 Philadelphia, PA 19103 
 
 
ELECTRONIC MAIL – 
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 
 
Paul Wheaton, CEO, President 
Lancaster Propane Gas Terminal 
55 Maibach Lane 
Mount Joy, PA  17552 
Email:  wheaton.paul@icloud.com 
 
Re: Administrative Order Docket No. CAA-03-2019-0104DA 
 
Dear Mr. Wheaton: 
 

The United States Environmental Protection Agency (“EPA”) is in receipt of Lancaster 
Propane Gas, Inc.’s (“LPGI”)’s  Final Report dated June 5, 2020, submitted to EPA in response 
to Paragraph 43.f of the Administrative Settlement Agreement and Order on Consent (Docket 
No. CAA-03-2019-0104DA) (“Order”) to verify LPGI’s compliance with Paragraphs 43.a-b of 
the Order for their Mount Joy Facility. 

 
EPA approves the Final Report in accordance with Paragraph 43.g of the Order and 

terminates the Order pursuant to Paragraph 66 of the Order. 
 

If you have any technical questions, please contact Michael Welsh at (215) 814-3285.  
Your attorney may contact Cynthia Weiss at (215) 814-2659 for any legal issues you may have. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 

Arlín Galarza-Hernández, Chief  
Oil and Prevention Enforcement Section 
Enforcement and Compliance Assurance Division 
 
 

cc:  Michael Welsh (3ED12) 
 Cynthia Weiss (3RC20) 
 Mary Hunt (3ED12) 

 
 

 
 

June 9, 2020
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